
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON 
PUBLIC WORKSHOP – UM 1673 

PUC Report to the Legislature on Solar Incentive Programs  
January 16th, 2014 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 

3930 Fairview Industrial Drive, Salem OR 97302 

 

The Public Utility Commission will hold a workshop on January 16, 2014 to discuss the 
Commission’s Report to the Legislature on Solar Incentive Programs, pursuant to 2013 House 
Bill 2893. The workshop will begin at 10:00 A.M. and end at noon.  The January 16th date was 
chosen based on the Commissioners’ availability.  At this time, all three Commissioners expect 
to attend.  
 
The workshop is open to anyone, including persons who have not intervened in the docket. On 
request, Staff will arrange for telephone participation for those who cannot attend in person. 
 
Because the Commissioners are only available for two hours, Staff will email an agenda for the 
workshop, well enough in advance so that participants can prepare for the workshop. I am 
sending out this notice today so that interested parties can reserve the date on their schedules. 
 
The Staff for this workshop and HB 2893 in general is Adam Bless. Please feel free to contact me 
at anytime at (503) 378-6638. 

 

 


